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Wastewater Facility Plan 
Work is finally getting under way on the update to Seneca’s wastewater 

lagoon system.  You will see different people in town taking 
measurements, readings, and doing survey work. This is all part of the 

process with new construction proposed to start next spring.  If you 
have any questions about the Wastewater Facility Plan, feel free to call 

the City Office for more information. 
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Barrel Burn – Good through  

the end of the year. 
 Open Burn – 10-day time frame. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

              

 

 

 

 

Just a Reminder . . .  

  UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 
11/10 ~ VETERAN’S DAY 
11/12 ~ CITY COUNCIL MEETING @ 6 
11/23 ~ THANKSGIVING – CITY                               

OFFICE CLOSED   
 

Burn Ban has been lifted, but you still need a burn permit. 
Come by the office for a free permit  

if you are planning on burning. 
 

 


